Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

From:

Baumgartner, Charlotte - CSS, Director of Child Nutrition

Sent:

Friday, July 22, 2022 7:57 AM

To:

Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

Subject:

HCS - Junior Chef Team

Charlotte Baumgartner and Ms. Ginny Johnson will be taking the Junior Chef team consisting of 4 students to Louisville for State competition during the State Fair.

We will leave on August 22nd after school and remain in Louisville overnight for competition as we continue to win returning on Friday, August 26th.

Thank you

Charlotte Baumgartner

Director Child Nutrition

Henderson County Schools

270-831-8754

charlotte.baumgartner@henderson.kyschools.us



USDA Nondiscrimination Statement